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February 14, 2013
Dear Terisha:

As you know, I suffer from chronic headaches and you have become my guru of calm that
I turn to every time these set in. However, I want to say a special thank you to you for your help,
dedication, and friendship that you showed me this past New Year’s.

On New Year’s Eve, I did something to my neck that caused me to have increasing pain
through out the day and into the night - so much so that I couldn’t even sleep most of the night
because of the excruciating pain. I texted you at about 9:00 in the morning on New Year’s Day and
you gave me some solutions that would help with my pain. You then continued to follow up with
me through out the day and worked me into your schedule later that week.

I had seen my chiropractor a couple of times before I came to my appointment with you and
it wasn’t until I left your office that I felt my first sense of pain relief. You went above and beyond
by speaking with my on New Year’s Day and I can never thank you for your constant kindness,
friendship, and hard work on my stressed out muscles. I will never hesitate to refer you to any of my
friends or family.

Thank you so much,

Morgan Luddeke



